
February , 2024 

AMENDMENT NO.: I 

TO 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL NO.: GPA-RFP-24-005 

FOR 

DECOMMISSIONING AND RETIREMENT PLAN FOR CABRAS POWER PLANT 

Prospective Bidders are hereby notified of the following change. 

CHANGES: 

1. REMOVE Page 4 of 55 and REPLACE with Page 4a of 55 (see attached)

Under Request for Proposal, Paragraph one has changed FROM:

The Guam Power Authority (GPA) is soliciting proposals from interested and qualified individuals or firms to provide
Continuous Emissions Monitoring System & RICE MACT Operations and Maintenance.

TO NOW READ:

* The Guam Power Authority (GPA) is soliciting proposals from interested and qualified individuals or firms to
develop a Decommissioning and Retirement Plan for Cabras Power Plant.

All other Terms and Conditions in the bid package shall remain unchanged and in full force. 

 JENNIFER G. SABLAN, P.E. 
 General Manager (A) 



REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL

GPA-RFP-24-005

FOR

“DECOMMISSIONING AND RETIREMENT PLAN FOR CABRAS POWER PLANT”

The Guam Power Authority (GPA) is soliciting proposals from interested and qualified individuals or firms to
. 

Request for Proposal (RFP) packages may be obtained at the, GPA Procurement Office located at 688 Route 15 
Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building, Mangilao, Guam 96913 anytime from Monday through Friday (excluding 
holidays) between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

Deadline for submission of all proposals is 4:00 P.M., Tuesday, March 05, 2024 at the GPA Procurement Office 
and will be received in accordance with §3114(f) 2 GAR of the Procurement Regulations.  All proposals must  
be addressed to John M. Benavente, P.E., General Manager, attention to Jamie L.C. Pangelinan, Supply  
Management Administrator. 
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